
 

 

Oconee County Board of Commissioners 

Addendum 1 

DATE:  April 24, 2023 

TO:   All Prospective Bidders 

FROM:  Procurement Officer 

RE:   Addendum 1, RFQ# 23-03-011 Engineering Design of Roundabout on SR 53  

 

The following changes are to be incorporated into the solicitation documents dated April 3, 2023. All those 
receiving this addendum should modify their documents to show the below described changes.  

1. Below you will find answers to questions submitted prior to the deadline of 5:00 pm on April 17, 
2023. 

All questions shall be directed to Ms. Jessica Ellis, Procurement Officer via email at ocbids@oconee.ga.us 

 

1. Below you will find answers to questions submitted prior to the deadline of 5:00 pm on April 
17, 2023. 

Q1: Can the following Area Classes be eliminated from Exhibit I, Section 5.A “Prime” list (since they 
are covered in Section 5.B “Team” list)? 

­ 3.06 Traffic Operations Studies 
­ 3.07 Traffic Operations Design 
­ 3.10 Utility Coordination 

A1: Pre-qualification in area classes 3.06, 3.07, and 3.10 have been removed from the Prime 
Consultant and will be required of the Team only.  

  
Q2: We have a team that will cover all of the prequalified GDOT area classes requested in the RFQ, 

our firm and the team that we have assembled on several past projects, will we be disqualified if 
we send in our qualifications, but are not prequalified in area classes 3.06, 3.07, 3.10.?  

A2: Please refer to question Q1.   
 


